
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Andrew Brockbank

Address The Oasis Hotel,4 Nevill Crescent ,Llandudno ,LL30 1AT

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments  
I am writing to express my full support for the development of Oxford United's new stadium. 
As a vital pillar of the Oxfordshire community, Oxford United Football Club plays an integral 
role in bringing people together from all walks of life. 
 
Football has a unique ability to unite individuals regardless of their background, fostering a 
sense of belonging and camaraderie among supporters. The stadium serves as a hub for 
social interaction, where friendships are forged, and communities are strengthened. 
 
Moreover, the positive impact of football on mental health cannot be overstated. For many 
supporters, attending matches provides a much-needed escape from the stresses of daily 
life, offering a sense of purpose and belonging that can greatly improve mental well-being. 
 
By investing in a new, environmentally friendly stadium, Oxford United has the opportunity 
to not only enhance the matchday experience for fans but also to lead by example in 
sustainable development. A green stadium not only reduces environmental impact but also 
educates future generations about the importance of eco-consciousness. 
 
With a state-of-the-art facility, Oxford United can truly reach its full potential, both on and 
off the pitch. The new stadium will attract top talent, boost community engagement, and 
inspire a new generation of supporters to embrace the club's values. 
 
I wholeheartedly believe that the construction of a modern, environmentally friendly stadium 
is a crucial step towards securing Oxford United's legacy for years to come. Together, let us 
support this endeavor and ensure that future generations can continue to enjoy the magic of 
football in our community.
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